
 

  

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 23 December 2005 
 

Response to UNC Modification Proposal 072 Gas Allocations at LNG 
Storage Facilities in the event of a Network Gas Supply Emergency 
 
Dear Tim 
 
E.ON UK supports this proposal.  We agree with the Proposer that this 
proposal better facilitates the relevant objective A.11.1 (d) the securing of 
effective competition between relevant shippers, through ensuring gas is 
appropriately allocated to Users, based on their nominations, where steps 
are taken to decrease flow rates at a NG LNG Storage Facility in a 
Potential or actual Network Gas Supply Emergency.  This will consequently 
ensure that Users are not allocated gas in a manner, which is not unduly 
discriminatory. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Christiane Sykes 
Trading Arrangements 
Energy Wholesale 
E.ON UK 
02476 424 737 
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